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I am writing in support of the STHC as long as public parks are removed from areas where shelters
are allowed. There's a lot to like about the program, but including parks will have terrible
consequences to the general livability of Portland. Please protect our parks; they are a treasure. We
can address the housing crisis AND protect our parks. Let's do both.
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